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Sunday 5 April 2020 [Day 10 of Lockdown]
COVID 19: Memo 15 to Growers

Any information or opinion expressed in this communication is presented in good faith but with the express condition that the Citrus Growers' Association accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage resulting from the use thereof.
Dear Growers

AgBIZ has sent out some media from government that I thought may be of interest
Request: Please could you send any information on how the COVID 19 restrictions are impacting on your citrus business, or innovative ways you are implementing to keep workers safe, to justchad@iafrica.co. There are many consequences of the virus that we cannot predict, and may not identify if not alerted to them. In addition, if you have any information on the supply chain, markets or other factors that should be shared with the industry please let me know.

Staff Cell numbers: Justin Chadwick 083 654 9591; Mitchell Brooke 082 892 9455; John Edmonds 083 232 3161; Paul Hardman 082 880 7933; Deon Joubert 083 675 3785; Robert Miller 084 510 5961; Gloria Weare 084 512 5578
Justin Chadwick



